Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery
The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND
www.ryeprimary.co.uk
01797 222825 Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock 01797 228695
office@ryeprimary.co.uk Head of School: Miss Kelly Martin pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk

Thursday, 13™ February 2020
Dear Families,
RE: Coronavirus: Public Information

The government is monitoring Coronavirus and taking action at home and abroad.
The risk to individuals remains low.

Advice to those who have travelled recently
Public Health England has changed the advice for individuals who have travelled recently as follows:

Travellers from Wuhan and Hubei Province
If you have travelled from Wuhan or Hubei Province to the UK in the last 14 days you should immediately:

e Stay indoors and avoid contact with other people as you would with the flu;
e Call NHS 111 to inform them of your recent travel to the area.

Please follow this advice even if you do not have symptoms of the virus.

Travellers from Other Parts of China and Other Specified Areas

If you have returned to the UK from elsewhere in China, Thailand, Japan, Republic of Korea, Hong Kong,
Taiwan, Singapore, Malaysia, Macau in the last 14 days and develop symptoms of cough or fever or
shortness of breath, you should immediately:

e Stay indoors and avoid contact with other people as you would with the flu;

e Call NHS 111 to inform them of your recent travel to the country.

Encouraging Good Hygiene

If you have symptoms of a cold or flu then there are measures you can take to stop germs:
e Always carry tissues with you and use them to catch your cough or sneeze. Then bin the tissue, and
wash your hands, or use a sanitiser gel;
¢ Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially after using public transport. Use a sanitiser
gel if soap and water are not available;
¢ Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands;
¢ Avoid close contact with people who are unwell.

We will be taking appropriate steps to maintain health and hygiene throughout the site.
Please seek advice from your school or NHS 111 if you are at all concerned.

With thanks,
Barry Blakelock
Executive Head
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